Water shut off
notice
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Pepper Townehomes has been informed that there
are repairs needed on the backflow devices in the
community.

In order to complete the repairs, Pacific Backflow will
be shutting off the water
on levels 1, 2, and 3
on
Wednesday, February 26, 2025
between
9:00 a.m. and 2:00 p.m.

Please take care when using fixtures, and

remember to shut fixtures off
@ immediately, even when no water is
coming out, to ensure that they don’t
overflow when the water is turned back on!

Plose sew veverse for additionael nforpaeiog!



Once the water is turned back on, you
may need to run your faucets for several
minutes to bleed the air out of the lines.
You may notice cloudy water for some
time. This is also a result of air in the
lines, and running the water should clear
that up as well.

It is recommended that all residents inspect

. & all fixtures, faucets, angle stops (the shut
9 offs at the back of your toilets, washing

B machines and under the sinks), hot water

heaters, etc. for leaks and be sure to have

those repaired prior to the water being

turned back on.

An already leaking fixture could create a
larger problem when the water comes
back on! The HOA will not be
responsible for plumbing repairs or
damage as a result of leaking fixtures.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact
the Management Office at 619-270-7360.

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for
your cooperation!
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